

## **MEMO**

January 7, 2017

To: Senator Dwight Bullard, Candidate for FDP Chair

From: Henry Crespo, Sr., President, Democratic Black Caucus of Florida

Through: Beverlye Colson Neal, Chair, Campaign and Legislative Committee FTN

## Dear Senator Bullard:

Thank you for participating in the interview process for FDP Chair.

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Members of the Executive Committee of the Democratic Black Caucus of Florida, recommended you as our nominee for the position of Chair of the Florida Democratic Party (FDP). Our President, Henry Crespo, Sr., will be casting his weighted vote for you.

We wish you the very best as you venture on this journey.